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Getting the books David Buschs Canon Eos Rebel T51200d Guide To Digital Slr Photography David Buschs Digital
Photography Guides now is not type of challenging means. You could not unaided going like ebook addition or
library or borrowing from your friends to approach them. This is an entirely easy means to specifically acquire
lead by on-line. This online broadcast David Buschs Canon Eos Rebel T51200d Guide To Digital Slr Photography David
Buschs Digital Photography Guides can be one of the options to accompany you in the same way as having further
time.
It will not waste your time. assume me, the e-book will totally reveal you further matter to read. Just invest
tiny era to way in this on-line declaration David Buschs Canon Eos Rebel T51200d Guide To Digital Slr Photography
David Buschs Digital Photography Guides as skillfully as review them wherever you are now.

Digital SLR Cameras and Photography For Dummies David D.
Busch 2009-07-30
Nikon D5300 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2014-03-06 See
the world differently through your new Nikon D5300 Your
new Nikon D5300 digital SLR camera represents something
about you. It shows that you want something more than a
point-and-shoot camera has to offer. You want to take
better photos. You want more control. You don't want to
rely on editing to make beautiful photographs. Well,
there's good news-you now have the right tool to make
that happen! Now you need to learn how to use it. The
Nikon D5300 has more features and expanded capabilities,
and offers you more options for shooting in different
situations. Taking advantage of the full complement of
controls and settings gives you the power to capture
images in new and imaginative ways. Nikon D5300 For
Dummies is your ultimate guide to using your new DSLR to
its utmost capability. Author Julie Adair King brings
her vast experience both as a veteran photographer and a
photography teacher to you in this full-color, easy to
follow Nikon D5300 guide. Nikon D5300 For Dummies
contains more information that you would typically get
in a basic photography course, plus information specific
to the camera. Over 200 full-color images help
illustrate concepts and apply them to the Nikon D5300,
making this the ultimate reference for the beginning or
veteran photographer. Master controls, basic photography
principles, and shooting in auto Get creative with
advanced settings and video functions Take charge with
manual controls, and understand camera functionality
Find tips on editing and sharing photos You have an
excellent camera. Don't be content with shooting in auto
mode forever! Master your DSLR and learn your way around
the settings for the most gorgeous photographs you've
ever taken. Nikon D5300 For Dummies is your guide to
making it all happen.
The Canon Camera Book Dan Collins (Editor) 2014
The Leopard Gecko Manual Philippe De Vosjoli 2011-10-04
Considered by author Philippe de Vosjoli as "the first
domesticated species of lizard," the leopard gecko has
fast become "the reptilian version of the parakeet or
goldfish." Leopard Geckos takes a close look at the
characteristics of this species that have made these
attractive lizards so amazingly popular in the pet
world. As a hardy, easy care, and potentially long-lived
lizard, the leopard gecko is the perfect size,
attractive in its velvety skin, and fairly easy to
breed. The subject of breeding geckos is covered in
multiple chapters in this book led by author and herp
expert de Vosjoli, who is joined by gecko specialists
Dr. Roger Klingenberg, Ron Tremper, and Dr. Brian Viets,
who each contribute special chapters to this up-to-date
and authoritative guide. Colorfully illustrated, Leopard
Geckos provides excellent general guidelines for keepers
who wish to add a gecko to their vivarium and maintain
their pet in excellent health and condition. The authors
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provide an introduction to gecko characteristics
including distribution, size, longevity, and growth
rate, to help beginners better understand the anatomy
and behavior of these fascinating lizards. This Advanced
Vivarium Systems title includes information about
selecting a healthy leopard gecko, handling, housing
needs, water and feeding requirements, and shedding and
tail loss. Dr. Klingenberg provides the chapter "The
Recognition and Treatment of Disease," which covers
specific disorders keepers should be aware of. De
Vosjoli begins the discussion on breeding leopard
geckos, and then is joined by Dr. Viets for a chapter on
"Incubation Temperature and Hatchling Sex and
Pigmentation." Tremper's chapter on "Color and Pattern
Variations" focuses on the genetic aspects of breeding
leopard geckos. The book also discusses the African fattailed gecko plus other eublepharids, including the
African clawed gecko, Japanese leopard gecko, Malaysian
cat gecko, and the Central American banded gecko.
Nikon D70 Digital Field Guide David D. Busch 2011-08-02
Congratulations! You have one of the most versatile,
feature-rich digital SLRs on the market, and this fullcolor guide helps you make the most of it. Learn how to
set up your Nikon D70 or D70s and adjust it for every
subject and circumstance. Get professional advice on
choosing lenses, composing more than twenty-five types
of shots, even downloading and displaying your photos.
Wherever your imagination takes you, take this book
along. Use the Quick Tour to get the feel of your camera
right away Shift easily between semi-automatic and
manual modes Work with flash and available lighting to
achieve different effects Explore special lenses like
macro, vibration reduction, and teleconverters Discover
the secrets of perfect action, business, portrait, or
nature photography Make downloading and editing problemfree
Corn Snakes Kathy Love 2012-01-03 From choosing a pet to
selecting a veterinarian to feeding, housing, breeding,
and more, these books deliver the most helpful and upto-date information available on popular reptiles and
amphibians kept as pets.
David Busch's Canon® EOS® Rebel T5/1200D David Busch
2014 DAVID BUSCH'S CANON EOS REBEL T5/1200D GUIDE TO
DIGITAL SLR PHOTOGRAPHY is the complete all-in-one
resource and reference for the CANON EOS REBEL T5/1200D,
one of Canon's newest dSLR's, featuring an 18-megapixel
CMOS sensor for exceptional clarity and tonal range.
With this book, you will explore the world of digital
photography, develop your creativity, and learn to take
great photographs with your new Canon Rebel T5.
Featuring clear how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, this book covers all the camera's
features in depth, from taking your first photos through
advanced details of setup, exposure, lenses, lighting,
and more. Also included is the handy Canon Rebel T5
"roadmap," an easy-to-use visual guide to the camera's
features and controls. With David Busch as your guide,
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you'll be in full creative control, whether you're
shooting on the job, as an advanced hobbyist, or are
just out for fun. Start building your knowledge,
creativity, and confidence with the CANON EOS REBEL
T5/1200D today.
Mastering the Nikon Darrell Young 2009 A guide to the
Nikon D700 camera describes the camera's controls,
lighting, composition, lenses, and ways to download and
edit photographs.
Canon EOS Rebel T7/2000D For Dummies Julie Adair King
2018-08-21 A photography class—in a book! Your Canon EOS
Rebel T7/1400D provides enough camera power to take the
pro-style shots you've dreamed of shooting—and this book
shows you how. Canon EOS Rebel T7/1400D For Dummies
bridges the gap between taking quick shots in auto mode
and taking charge of the settings that offer full
control of your pictures' focus, color, and light
balance. Take a peek inside to discover all the expert
tips and tricks to take brag-worthy portraits, action
shots, and close-ups—in a flash. No matter your subject,
you’ll get all the know-how and instruction you need to
get the picture-perfect shot every time. Get started
with automatic and creative modes Take full control of
exposure to achieve better results Understand the
settings that control light and color Follow steps on
properly using flash Even if you’ve never picked up a
DSLR camera, this friendly guide makes it fast and easy
to unlock all your powerful Canon has to offer!
The Fangover Erin McCarthy 2012-11-06 When rock-god
vampire Johnny Malone commits suicide, the rest of The
Impalers gather for an Irish wake and jam session to
send their bandmate off in style. But alcohol-laced
blood and grief make for one hell of a combination… When
her brother, Johnny, dies, Stella Malone’s grief lands
her in the buff arms of The Impalers’ bass player. While
her tryst with Wyatt had some serious bite, Stella isn’t
looking for a relationship, especially after a tipsy
argument leads to her getting stuck in bat form at the
wake. The rest of the hungover Impalers are in no shape
to help her, meaning that Stella’s one night stand is
the only one who can help her figure out what really
happened last night. Only Wyatt doesn’t have a clue what
happened last night, either, nor does he know that
Stella is the bat currently dive-bombing his head. But
he does have her purse and that has to be a start,
right? Or not. On the other hand, there is a priest
passed out in the bathtub and an alcoholic parrot
squawking about a chapel of love... Which might explain
the ring on Berto Cortez’s finger. How did a night of
rock ’n’ roll debauchery result in him turning sexy
washboard player Katie Lambert into a vampire and then
marrying her? He wouldn’t. He couldn’t. But he can’t
quite remember, exactly. Which means these four friends
turned amnesiac couples have only one choice: hit the
famed Bourbon Street for some answers…
Fangs For The Memories Kathy Love 2007-09-01 Oh,
Brother! I'm watching my brother swagger through our New
York City apartment. . .smiling. Rhys, the detached,
surly man who turned brooding into an art form. But he's
not brooding now. No, he's practically threatening to
pistol whip me for shaking hands with the beautiful,
half-dressed creature named Jane who just tried to sneak
out of his bedroom. Weird. Brother Grim has a sex drive?
That's not all that has me freaked out. Something
terrible happened last night, something that made Rhys
break his own rule and save the life of a mortal.
Trouble is he doesn't remember anything from the past
two hundred years. Like that he's a vampire, not a
Regency viscount with an English accent. All I know is
this mortal woman has managed to touch my brother's
frozen heart, and I, Sebastian Young, will do whatever
it takes to help him keep her. . .
Mastering the Nikon D7200 Darrell Young 2015-12-31
365 Days of Pikes Peak Pikes Peak Guy 2011-08-22
Nikon D5100 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2011-07-15 A
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picture-perfect beginner guide to the new Nikon D5100
Eager to take a shot at using the exciting new Nikon
D5100? Then this is the introductory book for you! Aimed
at first-time DSLR shooters who need a friendly guide on
how to use their camera, this straightforward book is
packed with full-color images that help demonstrate how
to use features of the Nikon D5100. Coverage explores
the on-board effects, low-light settings, and automatic
HDR shooting. Clear explanations detail the ways in
which you can use the new features of the Nikon D5100 to
add unique shots to your portfolio while an explanation
of photography terms gets you confident and savvy with
this fun DSLR camera. Covers basic camera controls and
functions, shooting in auto mode, setting photo quality,
and navigating menus and the view screen Introduces the
basics of photography, including the settings that
control lighting, exposure, focus, and color Addresses
the new low-light and HDR settings Encourages you to use
the new onboard effects features and shares tips for
improving images with editing software Get a grasp on
the fun Nikon D5100 with this fun and friendly guide!
David Busch's Nikon D600 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2013-01-08 A guide to the
Nikon D600 camera describes the camera's controls,
exposure, lenses, electronic flash, menus, and moviemaking techniques.
Canon EOS 60D For Dummies Julie Adair King 2011-01-14 A
full-color guide to all the bells and whistles in your
new Canon 60D If you own a Canon 60D, you?ve got a
camera for advanced amateurs and one that?s very close
to professional-level equipment. Now it?s time to make
sure you get the very most out of all that power. Julie
Adair King teams up with Robert Correll to help digital
camera users catch their skills up to what their cameras
have to offer in this fun but thorough guide. Understand
all your camera?s features, move beyond the security
blanket of Auto mode, and start capturing the pictures
you?ve dreamed of. Gives you the full picture on Canon?s
EOS 60D dSLR camera, in the friendly, easy-to-follow,
For Dummies style Helps you explore the 18-mexapixel
sensor, full HD video recording, a tilt-view LCD, and
expanded in-camera editing tools and filters Teaches you
tricks and techniques, with over 300 example photos and
menu captures in full color Reveals how to adjust
settings for optimal exposure, lighting, focus, and
color Gives you ten top tips on photo editing The Canon
60D dSLR camera, the expertise of Julie Adair King and
Robert Correll, and your own, untapped ability?all you
need now is the book! Canon EOS 60D For Dummies.
Nikon D7200 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2015-07-13 Your
plain-English, full-color guide to the Nikon D7200 Your
Nikon D7200 comes packed with enough power to satisfy
even seasoned photographers. Unfortunately, it doesn't
come with an easy guide on how to adjust the camera's
settings to get the photos you want. That's where Nikon
D7200 For Dummies comes in! Brimming with the tips,
tricks, and friendly instruction you'd gain in a basic
photography course, it shows you how to get the very
most out of your new Nikon D7200—without losing your
cool. Written by an experienced photographer and
photography teacher, this fun, no-nonsense guide quickly
gets you up and running on taking your first photos in
automatic mode, then moves on to help you grasp more
advanced features, like controlling exposure, adjusting
color and focus for better results, using scene modes
and priority modes, shooting portraits, action shots,
outdoor shots, and night images—and so much more.
Navigate your camera's buttons, dials, and settings
Apply pro tricks to get better color, focus, and
sharpness from your images Control exposure settings and
jump from auto mode to manual Make sense of tricky
material through full-color explanations of core
photography concepts If you're the proud new owner of a
Nikon D7200, but don't have a ton—or any—experience with
cameras, this hands-on guide will have you taking photos
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like a pro in no time!
Nikon D780 For Dummies Doug Sahlin 2020-07-03 Join the
photographers who turn to the For Dummies series for
useful guidance Nikon D780 For Dummies provides Nikon
D780 users and owners with in-depth knowledge and
practical advice about how to get great shots with their
powerful camera. Written by professional photographer
Doug Sahlin, this book gives quick and convenient
answers to Nikon D780 users’ most frequent and pressing
questions. Nikon D780 For Dummies covers the topics
you’ll need to get started with your new D780 camera.
The book includes clear guidance on topics like: ·
Exploring the Nikon D780 body · Getting to know the
settings options · Seeing results from auto modes ·
Taking control of exposure · Looking into lens options ·
Using the flash effectively Written in the
straightforward and pragmatic style known and loved by
For Dummies readers around the world, Nikon D780 For
Dummies is perfect for people just starting out with
digital SLR photography as well as those who know their
way around a camera.
Nikon D5000 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2009-07-14
Full-color guide to everything you need to get the most
out of your Nikon D5000! The Nikon D5000 packs a lot of
punch into a camera that beginners will love, and now
you can pack an equal amount of punch into the digital
photographs you take with your new Nikon. Whether you
want to understand the D5000's new exposure settings or
learn photography basics such as aperture, shutter
speed, and downloading photos, this book delivers. Walks
you through the new Nikon D5000's features, including a
12.3 megapixel sensor, 19 auto-exposure modes, and a
swivel viewfinder Shows beginners who may be new to DSLR
cameras how to take good digital photographs-from using
the right settings for things like sunsets, candelight,
or portraits-to downloading to your computer and
printing Demonstrates beginning to advanced techniques
with over 200 full-color photos, giving you plenty of
great ideas of what you can accomplish Offers practical
tips and ideas from two expert digital photographers and
authors Don't be intimidated by your new digital camera!
This friendly For Dummies guide will get you up and
running in no time.
Canon EOS Rebel T8i/850D For Dummies Julie Adair King
2020-12-15 Get the best results from your camera Shoot
breathtaking portraits and action photos Take control of
color, focus, and exposure Shoot like a pro with your
Canon dSLR Photographers who like full control over all
aspects of their images use digital SLR cameras—and the
Canon EOS Rebel T8i/850D gives you that power plus the
ability to shoot video in 4k resolution and edit images
right in the camera. In twelve easy-to-follow chapters,
veteran photography author Julie Adair King helps you
understand the basics of photography, the tools in your
camera, and proven techniques that will produce shots
that even pros will envy. Inside... Customize your
camera Get a grip on technical stuff Choose the best
shooting mode Solve exposure problems Manipulate image
focus Record 4k video Shoot and convert RAW photos
Connect to a smartphone or tablet
David Busch's Nikon D5200 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2013-04-17 A guide to the
Nikon D5200 camera describes the camera's controls,
lighting, composition, lenses, and ways to download and
edit photographs.
Canon EOS 6D For Dummies Doug Sahlin 2013-03-12 A fullcolor guide to everything your Canon EOS 6D can do,
aimed at the first-time user The Canon EOS 6D is a
budget-priced full-frame camera that is very close to
professional-level equipment. With this friendly guide
by your side, you can make sure you get the most out of
everything the Canon EOS 6D can do. Veteran author Doug
Sahlin introduces the basic photo skills you need in
order to get great shots from a DSLR camera while
guiding you through the controls specific to the EOS 6D.
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Explores the utilizing on-board controls, shooting in
auto mode, and using live view and playback modes Makes
sense of dialing in exposure and lighting controls plus
manipulating focus and color controls Explains how to
get photos onto a PC for editing Addresses printing,
posting online, and other ways to share images Canon EOS
6D For Dummies gives you the full picture in a fun and
easy-to-understand way so that you can better understand
this powerful camera.
Canon EOS Rebel T2i / 550D Jeff Revell 2010-06-23 Now
that you’ve bought the amazing Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D,
you need a book that goes beyond a tour of the camera’s
features to show you exactly how to use the Rebel to
take great pictures. With Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D: From
Snapshots to Great Shots, you get the perfect blend of
photography instruction and camera reference that will
take your images to the next level! Beautifully
illustrated with large, vibrant photos, this book
teaches you how to take control of your photography to
get the image you want every time you pick up the
camera. Follow along with your friendly and
knowledgeable guide, photographer and author Jeff
Revell, and you will: Learn the top ten things you need
to know about shooting with the Rebel Use the Rebel’s
automatic modes to get better shots right away Move on
to the Creative zone, where you have full control over
the look and feel of your images Master the photographic
basics of composition, focus, depth of field, and much
more Learn all the best tricks and techniques for
getting great action shots, landscapes, and portraits
Find out how to get great shots in low light Fully grasp
all the concepts and techniques as you go, with
assignments at the end of every chapter With Canon EOS
Rebel T2i/550D: From Snapshots to Great Shots, you’ll
learn not only what makes a great shot work—you’ll learn
how to get that shot using your Rebel. And once you’ve
got the shot, show it off! Join the book’s Flickr group,
share your photos, and discuss how you use your Rebel to
get great shots at
flickr.com/groups/canonrebelt2i550dfromsnapshotstogreats
hots.
Ball Pythons in Captivity Kevin McCurley 2006-01-01 This
book details the caging, feeding, health issues,
breeding, and egg incubation of ball pythons.
Nikon D7100 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2013-06-04 A
must-have, full-color guide to the Nikon D7100 The Nikon
D7100 is an ideal camera for beginning photographers who
may lack structured photography training but are still
eager and determined to take great photos. And that?s
where this fun-and-friendly guide comes in handy! Packed
with more than 300 full-color photos, this introductory
guide begins by helping you get a feel for the camera,
get comfortable shooting in auto mode, managing playback
options, and handle basic troubleshooting strategies.
Veteran author Julie Adair King walks you through the
D7100's features and encourages you to take creative
control so that you can start capturing stunning
pictures immediately. Packs in more than 300 full-color
photos that exemplify the basic photo skills needed to
get great shots Shares a wealth of information from one
of the most popular digital photography authors Walks
you through adjusting manual settings to get better
results from exposure, lighting, focus, and color
Contains an entire chapter on video mode Explains how to
send images to a computer for organizing, editing, and
sharing Nikon D7100 For Dummies helps you get a grasp on
your camera's controls so you can start taking memorable
photos today!
David Buschs Nikon D750 Guide to Digital Slr Photography
David D. Busch 2015-02-24 DAVID BUSCH'S NIKON D750 GUIDE
TO DIGITAL SLR PHOTOGRAPHY is a comprehensive resource
and reference for the Nikon D750, the new full-frame DSLR featuring a swiveling LCD monitor, WiFi
connectivity, and other pro features. With this book in
hand, you will explore the world of digital photography,
3/5

Downloaded from acnc.uamsweb.com on June 30, 2022 by
guest

develop your creativity, and take great photographs with
the Nikon D750. With clear how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, DAVID BUSCH'S NIKON D750 GUIDE TO DIGITAL
SLR PHOTOGRAPHY covers your camera's features in depth,
from taking your first photos through advanced details
of setup, exposure, lenses, lighting, and more, and
relates each feature to specific photographic techniques
and situations. Also included is the handy Nikon D750
"roadmap," an easy-to-use visual guide to the camera's
features and controls. With David Busch as your guide,
you'll be in full creative control, whether you're
shooting on the job, as an advanced hobbyist, or are
just out for fun. Start building your knowledge,
creativity, and confidence with the Nikon D750 today.
The Corn Snake Manual Bill Love 2000-05
Nikon D7500 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2017-10-23 Your
guide to capturing that perfect shot The Nikon D7500 has
created a buzz in the photography community, gaining
recognition for its appealing combination of high-end
features and compact size. If you’re upgrading your
existing dSLR or even purchasing your very first camera,
Nikon D7500 For Dummies will help you feel like a pro in
no time. This book highlights the importance of
understanding all of the basic features of your new
camera, before diving into insights about how to take
top-notch photos. You’ll learn about when and how to use
flash, understand exposure, and control focus and depth
of field. There is also information on taking expert
action, close-up, and landscape shots, and how to access
and download those photo files. Photography is a great
way to capture lifelong memories, and this book makes it
easy to get started. Learn photography terminology
Shoot, view, and trim movies Master color controls
Discover ways to customize your camera Don’t just settle
for auto mode; take advantage of all the D7500’s amazing
features with the help of Nikon D7500 For Dummies!
Nikon D3500 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2019-01-14 Use
your Nikon D3500 camera like the pros Capturing frameworthy photos is no easy feat — until now! Inside,
author Julie King shares her experience as a
professional photographer and photography teacher to
help you get picture-perfect landscapes, portraits,
action shots, and more with your Nikon D3500 digital SLR
camera. It takes more than a good eye and an amazing
camera to get shots like the pros. With the help of
Nikon D3500 For Dummies, you’ll find all the expert
advice and know-how you need to unlock your camera’s
capabilities to their fullest potential. From working
with the basics of lighting and exposure to making sense
of your camera’s fanciest features, you’ll be snapping
professional-grade photos in a flash! Learn the five
essential options for shooting quality photos Understand
the settings that control exposure Take charge of color
and focus features Put your skills together to shoot
portraits, close-ups, and action shots Whether you’re
shooting in automatic mode, scene mode, or manual mode,
you’ll get all the guidance you need to take photos
you’ll be proud to share.
GoPro: How to Use the Gopro HERO 9 Black Jordan Hetrick
2020-10-27
Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D Digital Field Guide Charlotte
K. Lowrie 2010-04-15 Featuring an 18.0 megapixel CMOS
sensor and DIGIC 4 image processor for high image
quality and speed, ISO 100-6400 for shooting from bright
to dim light, and many more great features, the Canon
EOS Rebel T2i brings professional features into an
entry-level digital SLR. The Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D
Digital Field Guide will teach you how to get the most
out of these impressive features so you can improve your
photography skills. CHAPTER 1: Setting Up the EOS Rebel
T2i/550D. – This chapter will help you set up your T2i
so you can get the best image quality from your Canon
T2i. It will also cover different ways to review your
images and protect them from accidental deletion.
CHAPTER 2: Controlling Exposure and Focus. – Learn about
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the different types of shooting modes on your T2i, as
well as image exposure and how to modify it for
individual shooting scenarios. CHAPTER 3: Getting Great
Color. – This chapter explores the concepts of light and
color, and teaches you how to select a white balance and
picture style on your T2i for maximum color rendering.
CHAPTER 4: Customizing the EOS Rebel T2i/550D. – Learn
how to set up your T2i for common and uncommon shooting
situations. CHAPTER 5: Shooting in Live View and
Tethered. – This chapter explains the T2i’s Live View
feature and how to shoot tethered to a computer. CHAPTER
6: Using Movie Mode. – A great starting point for any
photographer to explore the world of digital video with
the T2i, this chapter will teach you how to shoot and
playback video on the T2i. CHAPTER 7: Using Flash. –
This chapter explores flash technology, and how to use
the T2i’s on board flash and menu options for the builtin flash and for EX-Series Speedlites. CHAPTER 8:
Exploring Canon Lenses and Accessories. This chapter
covers popular T2i lenses and how they impact the images
you capture with your T2i. CHAPTER 9: The Elements of
Exposure and Composition. – Learn how aperture, shutter
speed, and ISO affect your images, and how they work
together to determine exposure. This chapter also covers
the basics of composing images with your T2i. CHAPTER
10: Event and Action Photography. – Learn how to capture
action in your images, plus some tips and tricks for
general event photography, including how to capture
great photos in low lighting. CHAPTER 11: Nature and
Landscape Photography. – This chapter explores how to
approach shooting nature and landscape images with your
T2i. CHAPTER 12: Portrait Photography. – Learn how to
set up the T2i for portrait shooting, plus information
on choosing backgrounds, lighting, and other tips and
tricks for taking great portraits. APPENDIX A: Exploring
RAW Capture. – This chapter contains an overview of RAW
capture as well as a brief walk-through on converting
RAW images into a final image. APPENDIX B: How to Use
the Gray and Color Checker cards. – Learn how to produce
photos with accurate color and exposure with these freeinside-the-book tools. A full-color, portable-trim book
with beautiful photography for photographers on the go,
the Canon EOS Rebel T2i/550D Digital Field Guide
includes a free Grey/Color checker card to help you
achieve accurate white balance and color. With the Canon
EOS Rebel T2i/550D Digital Field Guide, you will gain a
thorough understanding of the T2i dSLR, as well as the
basic fundamentals of capturing the best possible
photos.
Canon EOS 70D For Dummies Julie Adair King 2013-12-16
Start getting great photos with your Canon EOS 70D right
away The Canon EOS 70D features upgraded focusing
technology, a 20.2 megapixel sensor, and faster frameper-second shooting. Whether you're new to dSLR
photography or just getting acquainted with the 70D,
this handy, full-color guide will have you taking great
photos before you know it. You'll learn to use all the
on-board controls, shoot in auto mode, use live view,
control exposure and lighting, manipulate focus and
color, transfer your images to the computer for editing,
and share the results in prints or online. Colorful
photos throughout illustrate what you can achieve.
Upgraded features in the Canon EOS 70D include a new
focusing technology that speeds up autofocus for video
and live view shooting, a larger sensor, faster frameby-frame shooting, and a wider ISO range This full-color
guide explains how to take advantage of all the
features; walks you through all the on-board controls,
and shows how to shoot in auto mode Covers dSLR basics
such as dialing in exposure and lighting controls,
manipulating focus and color, and transferring your
images from the camera to the computer Offers advice for
shooting in various common situations and explains how
to post your photos online, make prints, or share them
in other ways Canon EOS 70D For Dummies makes it easy to
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get terrific photos with your Canon dSLR camera.
Nikon D5600 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2017-04-17 An
easy-to-follow Nikon D5600 photography class—in a book!
Your Nikon D5600 is a powerful tool equipped to take
top-notch photos. But unless you know how to use it to
its full potential, your professional-grade camera will
produce underwhelming amateur-grade photos. And that's
where Nikon D5600 For Dummies comes in! Packed with all
the expert tips and tricks you need to get your Nikon to
live up to its name, this guide shows you how to use it
to get truly striking shots—in a flash. Written by an
expert on all things Nikon—and brimming with inspiring
full-color photos—the step-by-step instruction offered
inside arms shutterbugs of all skill levels with the
know-how to turn any scene into a beautiful work of art.
Whether you're looking to capture a cozy low-light shot
or forever memorialize an awesome action scene, Nikon
D5600 For Dummies will take your photography skills to
picturesque new heights. Discover all your camera's
features and capabilities Get better photos in auto or
manual mode Adjust focus on the fly Start speaking
photography lingo like a pro Even Leonardo da Vinci had
to learn to work with paints and brushes before he could
create the Mona Lisa. Before you let your frustration
get the best of you, take heed in the friendly guidance
in Nikon D5600 For Dummies.
The Ball Python Philippe De Vosjoli 2012-01-03 Written
by a team of internationally respected herpetologists
led by Philippe de Vosjoli, The Ball Python Manual is an
authoritative introduction to this popular snake. The
ball python is admired around the world for its
distinctly African appearance and its relative medium
size and tameability. This colorful manual offers up-todate and reliable information on selection, acclimating,
handling, housing and maintaining ball pythons, all of
which will be extremely valuable to newcomers to this
remarkable python. Dr. Roger Klingenberg's chapter on
health care is indispensable for all snake keepers with
excellent advice for troubleshooting health issues for
each of the snake's anatomical regions. The breeding
chapter by David and Tracy Barker discusses sexing,
sexual maturity, and all aspects of captive reproduction
and hatching. he volume concludes with resources and a
complete index.
Benjamin Franklin Publishing Influential Events
2020-03-07 Benjamin Franklin: The Truth about Benjamin
Franklin's Life and Political Principles Revealed
David Busch's Canon EOS Rebel T5/1200D Guide to Digital
SLR Photography David D. Busch 2014-07-16 Presents an
introduction to the features of the Canon EOS Rebel
T5/1200D, covering such topics as autofocus, shutter
speed, flash capability, troubleshooting and prevention
tips, and the basics of good photography.
Canon EOS 77D For Dummies Julie Adair King 2017-08-28
Get pro results from your 77D! The Canon EOS 77D puts
features from higher-end cameras into a model designed
for amateur photographers—and that's good news for you!
Even better, Canon EOS 77D For Dummies makes it easier
than ever to start producing pro-level photos. You'll
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start by getting a grasp on the mysterious terms that
photographers throw around and then learn how your
camera puts you in control of your image's exposure,
color, and focus tools. Plus, you can follow some basic
photography recipes to create portraits, nature shots,
and action photos worth bragging about. If you're just
getting your hands on your first DSLR camera, you're in
for a photographer's delight! With the help of this
friendly guide, you'll walk through all the steps of
shooting in automatic, scene, or manual mode. Plus, the
book is packed with full-color photos designed to
explain and illustrate how the 77D can control the focus
and color in an image—ensuring you'll get the perfect
shot every time. Find simple steps for shooting better
photos Learn the tricks the pros use to control exposure
settings Discover how to capture better light and color
Get tips for working with more advanced features
Everything you need to take picture-perfect photos with
your Canon EOS 77D is inside!
101 Fabulous Small Quilts That Patchwork Place
2013-02-12 This value-packed book features 101 inspiring
quilt patterns in a wide array of colors and popular
styles. Create doll quilts, wall quilts, table runners,
candle mats, lap quilts, and so much more. Enjoy designs
from such trusted names as Country Threads, Kathleen
Tracy, Kim Diehl, Little Quilts, Lori Smith, and Mary
Hickey Styles range from two-color quilts to totally
scrappy designs--use convenient precuts and fat quarters
or fabrics pulled from your stash Try a variety of
techniques with a minimal investment of time and money
David Busch's Canon Powershot G10/G11 David D. Busch
2010-02 Presents an introduction to the features of the
Canon PowerShot G10 and G11 cameras, covering such
topics as setup menus, exposures, working with lenses,
lighting, zoom settings, downloading and editing images,
and troubleshooting.
Fangs for Nothing Erin McCarthy 2013-07-02 When one of
their own ties the knot with a dominatrix (no pun
intended), The Impalers—a vampire rock band—are ready to
party down. But trouble awaits them once again when they
wake up… Attending their bandmate Saxon’s wedding seemed
simple enough for Johnny Malone and Drake Hanover. But
after waking up in a dominatrix’s dungeon, they realize
their cash and cell phones have been stolen—along with
the bride’s wedding dress and the groom. And then
there’s the matter of the two women in the room… Loose
cannon Johnny is handcuffed to Lizette, an uptight paper
pusher. She wants to help save Johnny from the horrible
fate in store for him at the hands of the Vampire
Alliance, but he won’t sign the paperwork. Then there’s
Josie, the waifish caterer from the reception, who
rescues Drake from a sex swing. Josie may be cute and
make a great cupcake, but Drake knows she might also be
the thief. Or it could have been that gang of drag
queens all dressed as Cher… Regardless, Johnny and
Lizette need to get out of these handcuffs. Drake and
Josie need to find their missing belongings. And Saxon
needs to be located before the Vampire Alliance comes
down on them hard…
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